Fall Chapter Financial Report

The budget was approved by the members in August. Sr. Mary Magdalene will review the financial activity to date at this meeting.

The Finance Committee will begin work on the 2024 budget in November. The Investment Committee will participate with the Finance Committee in the budget development process. We will begin our pledge request for the 2024 year in late October or very early in November. Our goal is to deliver the proposed budget to Council at the December Council meeting so the community will have plenty of time after that to review it before the Winter Chapter meeting.

The Investment committee led by Br. Robert will meet with me later in October and November to develop an investment policy that will define the purpose of our investments and how investment income can support our in-reach and out-reach ministries. The goal is to present the proposed policy to Council in December.

Respectfully submitted,
Br. David Gerns, OSB
